
From: s raymond
To: Water Draft Permit Comments; robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Subject: Permit # 5264-W
Date: Friday, March 03, 2017 10:31:12 PM

To:ADEQ

I am writing to request that you deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H Hog Farm in the watershed
of the Buffalo River. The waste discharge methods are not environmentally sound in this sensitive
National Buffalo River Park watershed. Thank you, Susan Raymond
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